
RABBI JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN 

117-125 East 85cm STREET 

New York, N. Y. 10028 

THE StTupDyY 

HANOVER 7-1000 

June 18, 1968 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

131 West 86th Street 

New York, New York 10024 

My dear Norman: 

I am writing to you because I do not know to 

whom else to write. Forgive me, therefore, for 

troubling you. 

I would like to get ten copies of your book 

entitled "The Hedge of Roses." I want to distribute 

them among couples that I know. Would you tell me 

how I can obtain that, or can you take care of it 

yourself? Naturally, I want to be billed for those 

books. 

Thank you for your attention and all good wishes 

always. 

Very cordially yours, 

tre fr{_| 
Joseph HJ Lookstein 
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